FPebruary 10th, 1916.
Dear Mr. Wolibben -

I nn,q;olo‘llc herewith a ocopy of a
fetter which she Department Bas received from Xrs.
Jeok Marsia, of Harsford, ias whiok he complains of
peglest on the pars ef Dr. Davis of she Resorve.

Kindly favestigate this matter and

repers.

Yours very truly,

-

- *

Asst. Dapusy Superintendent Seneral.
oharles HoB8idbon, Esqr.,
Inspector of Indian A;nneion.

Bransford, Ons.
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